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I am pleased to say this is my seventh year serving as your District Director for
Northwest Lions Eyeglass Recycling Center in Lacey, Washington.

The recycling center is comprised of many volunteers who work diligently to
provide quality used eyeglasses for people in need in developing countries
worldwide.

The Clubs in our Lions District can help by collecting used eyeglasses for the
center and by budgeting a donation each year. These donations are crucial to the
success of LERC.

Congratulations to DG Michael and the rest of the Cabinet, I am looking forward
to another fabulous year in this new District 19 I.

PDG Patti Sparks, LERC Director


